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Suspected Improvised Explosive Devices 
 

While investigating a domestic violence report, officers from the Coos Bay Police Department learned of a cache of 
firearms, ammunition, and improvised explosive devices at 148 Hull Street, Coos Bay, Oregon.  While at the home, 
officers located items that they believed were likely improvised explosive devices and subsequently evacuated the 
home, set up a perimeter and contacted the Oregon State Police Bomb Squad, who are enroute to that location at this 
time.  Officers also closed Hull Street and notified the residents in the neighboring homes to suggest they also evacuate 
their residences as a precaution.    
 
Additional press releases will be issued as further information becomes available.   
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